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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 
Thursday, April 5, 2018 

6:30 PM 

 

NICOLET HIGH SCHOOL LIBRARY 
6701 N. Jean Nicolet Road 

 Glendale, WI 53217 

 

On Thursday, April 5, 2018, a quorum of School Board members from Fox Point-Bayside,              
Glendale-River Hills, Maple Dale-Indian Hill and Nicolet Union High School Districts may be in              
attendance at a joint meeting. The Boards of Education and Administration will hear             
presentations regarding the financial and legal implications of consolidation of school districts by             
representatives from Robert W. Baird and Wisconsin Association of School Boards. 

No official business or board action will take place at this event. 

 

 


